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Reply-To: bjornpoonen@gmail.com
To: planning@cambridgeredevelopment.org

Sent via form submission from Cambridge Redevelopment Authority
Name: Bjorn Poonen

Email Address: bjornpoonen@gmail.com

Subject: fire pit at 120 Broadway

Message: Dear CRA:

If the fire pit at the Residence Inn at 120 Broadway is approved, then it should be under the condition that it never be used for wood
fires. It seems from the plans that it is intended for gas fires, but still | feel that the prohibition of wood fires should be made explicit,
since wood fires would be highly inappropriate in this densely populated area, where many children and others would suffer the health
consequences of inhaling wood smoke.

Thank you,

Bjorn Poonen
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